
                                                                                                                                            

  

Long Term Care Facilities
COVID-19 Outbreak 
Recommendations
Skilled Nursing Facilities, Assisted Living, Memory Care, and Residential Care Facilities

June 5, 2023

The Tri-County COVID-19 Toolkit for Long Term Care Facilities is being updated. For 
up-to-date guidance refer to:

Interim Summary of Long-Term Care Facility Infection Control Policies for COVID-19 
and other Respiratory Pathogens (OHA)

At-A-Glance Infection Control for Respiratory Pathogens (OHA)

1

https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/le105052.pdf
https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/le129850.pdf
https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/le129850.pdf
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